
Ending the School Year With BGCL!

Another school year is coming to an end and we are excited to celebrate the
achievements of our members! Please note the dates and activities so your

child doesn't miss any of the fun!

Important Dates

Wednesday, June 20 - Half Day!
Come Celebrate the last day of school with
BBQ & Annual Awards Ceremony

BGCL Is Becoming A Teen!

On Wednesday, June 27th, BGCL will be celebrating our coming of age celebration as we,
like our members, become a teenager! All are welcomed to celebrate with us, even if
you're not a part of our Summer Program! There will be a party with cake, laughter and
celebration. Bring memories to share and something for our time capsule.

May Members of the Month



Lance L. is a 6th grader, who participates
enthusiastically in Club activities, especially
sports and gamesroom tournaments. He works
diligently on his homework during Power Hour
and always helps when needed. Lance is
respectful and polite and makes our Club a
better place.

Mackenzie B. is a 6th grader who always
comes to the Club with a positive attitude. She
works hard to make sure everyone feels
included, and is a great friend to her peers.
She excels at Power Hour and Triple Play
activities, but also loves participating in Friday
Night Fun and Club service activities.

Alumni Highlights
We are happy to congratulate Jack for graduating from
Nashoba Valley High School, Class of 2018! He has been
a member at BGCL since 6th grade. He volunteered as a
Junior Staff for a year, and joined the team of Program
Instructors as an employee this year. Jack brings high
energy and fun to our Club activities, including basketball,
dancing, and Minute-To-Win-It challenges. He will be
attending Manhattan College in the Fall. Jack plans to do
a double major with Political Science and
Communications.

"I loved my time at BGCL and now I'm ready to go to
college"

Jack M.

Maddy has just completed her senior year at Lunenburg
High School, graduating with the Class of 2018. Maddy
was a Club member since 6th grade, and enthusiastically
volunteered as a Junior Staff last year. This year, she
joined our team of Program Instructors, and brings energy
and enthusiasm to our Club every day. Maddy is willing to
participate in almost any activity the Club offers, and she
goes out of her way to connect with members and be a
friend and a mentor to them. She is looking forward to
attending Keene State in New Hampshire this fall. At the
moment she is undecided but leaning towards an
education major.

"Being part of the club made me realize that I love being
around children".

Maddy D.

Stay Tuned
Information for our 2018-2019 After-school Program
Registration at BGCL will be available soon. Expect



registration to open in early August.

The BGCL will be updating the website over the
course of the summer. Expect a more up-to-date and
user friendly website thanks to our awesome intern
Alexxa!

Save The Date!
Are We There Yet? 5K Color Run will be
held on Sunday, August 26th at 10am here
at the Club. Pre-registration is open now,
so take advantage of early-bird savings!
Click here to register now, or stop by the
Club for a paper registration form, This
event is fun and family-friendly, so don't
wait - register now! Free t-shirt to the first
200 to register.

We offer a traditional 5K route for runners
and walkers alike, as well as a one-mile
kids fun run course, all full of color and fun!
Check out our "Are We There Yet?"
Facebook page or stop by our website for
more info.

Boys & Girls Club of Lunenburg | 978-582-6407
http://bgcluboflunenburg.org

STAY CONNECTED

 ​  ​

https://racewire.com/register.php?id=9536
https://www.facebook.com/Are-We-There-Yet-5K-RunWalk-116112161911990/
http://bgcluboflunenburg.org/wp/?page_id=446
https://www.facebook.com/Boys-Girls-Club-of-Lunenburg-340097749335385/timeline/
http://www.instagram.com/bgclunenburg

